

र शुनिनानि।पद्यमास्याक्र्यमा

TIBETAN PARLIAMENT-IN-EXILE

TPIE 178/2018/26276

Shri. Neiphiu Rio, Chief Minister of Nagaland.

Hon. Neiphiu Rio ji,

I, on behalf of the Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile heartily congratulate you on becoming the Chief Minister of Nagaland state for the fourth term.

It is clear that your incessant victory indicates the huge degree of trust and confidence that the people of Nagaland have chosen you again as the Chief Minister of state.

I extend my prayers and best wishes to you in continuing to fulfill the expectations and aspirations of your people as you are readying to assume the responsibility of the Chief Minister of Nagaland again.

Taking this opportunity, I would like to express my deepest gratitude for your invaluable supports and showing concern for the Tibetan issue by meeting with Tibetan Parliamentary delegation during their visit to Delhi.

Members of Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile look forward for meeting you in near future also and I wish you and your new party success in all your coming endeavors.

With warm regards,

Khenpo Sonam Tenphel

Speaker

Tibetan Parliament-in-Exile